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Thank You Letter from Pastor to Church Family for Pastor’s Appreciation 
 
 
The month of October was an enjoyable month for me.  And one of the major 
reasons that it was so enjoyable and special is because of your thoughtfulness.   
 
I give thanks to the Lord how He has given me the opportunity to just be a small 
part of what He is doing here at Evening Light.  I am ever mindful of the honor 
of being called “Pastor”, yet also mindful of the obligation I have to love and 
serve you in any way that I am possibly able to. 
 
I love the words of Paul as he shared with young Timothy in 1 Timothy 1:12; “I 
thank Christ Jesus our Lord who has enabled me, because He counted me 
faithful, putting me into the ministry.” 

I believe it is vitally important that we as Pastors are always mindful of WHO 
has called us into the ministry, as well as remembering the reasons he has 
called us! 

Audrey and I would like to express our deepest appreciation and thanks for the 
kindness you have shown to us by showing your love and support to us as we 
go about doing the work of the Lord.  You have made our ministry more effective 
because of your love and sacrifice and we look forward to even greater things 
in the future as God enables us together to have an impact in our Church and 
in our community for the sake of the Gospel.   

So, Thank you for your expressions of love and support to us.  Your cards, 
comments, text, letters and gifts have been so kind and generous, yet let me 
assure you that it is your prayers that are most highly valued and needed. 
 
 
Blessing In Christ, 

Pastor John T. McCoy 

 


